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March break means drop-in fun at CPCC

	Parents with children aged six and younger are encouraged to drop in to the Caledon Parent-Child Centre (CPCC) and enjoy some

free March break fun from March 14 to 18

The drop-in hours will be extended Monday and Friday and the week will feature interactive and engaging activities such as The

People in Our Neighbourhood, Animals Everywhere and Goop and Gunk and Stuff. For a complete schedule and detailed program

descriptions, visit www.cp-cc.org or call 905-857-0090.

CPCC is a non-profit community service organization that provides support, resources and education that strengthen families and

promote the optimal development of children. Parents and caregivers with young children can access a variety of free child

development programs, family support services and helpful information on parenting.
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